

December 5, 2014

Dr. Norbert Morgenstern, Chair Mount Polley Independent Expert Engineering Investigation and Review Panel 940 Blanshard Street, Suite 5B Victoria, BC V8W 3E6

Re: Call for Written Submissions to the Mount Polley Independent Expert Engineering Investigation and Review Panel

Dear Dr. Morgenstern,

Thank you for your letter dated November 6, 2014, inviting the Mining Association of BC (MABC) to provide comments relating to the investigation currently underway at the Mount Polley mine.

MABC and its members value the work of the Independent Expert Engineering Investigation and Review Panel guided by the Terms of Reference established by the B.C. Government, as per the announcement made on August 18, 2014.

We are supportive of a transparent, accountable and fact-based discovery process, to determine the root cause of the incident and prevent a reoccurrence.

Thank you for the opportunity to express our support for your mandate and we look forward to your findings.

Sincere

Karina Briño
President & CEO